Robert Tice, Ph.D. Speech Pathology 
and Audiology Endowment
Support the Department of Speech Pathology

and Audiology at Sacramento State!


Our NSSLHA Conference proceeds support the Maryjane Rees Language, Speech and Hearing Center which is located on the Sacramento State Campus. The center is a non-profit organization that provides services to the residents of the greater Sacramento area. The Robert Tice Endowment benefits undergraduate and graduate students at Sacramento State in the educational aspect of offering students further education in the field of Speech Language Pathology and Audiology.

Deposit Account

	Source of Funds:
	Private contributions and similar funds made to The University Foundation at Sacramento State for support of this endowment.

	Purpose / Use of Fund:
	To honor the memory of Professor Robert Tice by providing support for the graduate programs of the Department of Speech and Pathology. This Endowment fund shall be invested in accordance with The University Foundation at Sacramento State policy.  Direct expenditures from this fund are not authorized; the principal must remain intact.

	Distribution of

Investment Earnings:
	Investment earnings shall be retained by the Endowment until the Endowment’s balance reaches $10,000.00.  

Once the Endowment has reached the minimum balance of $10,000.00, all of the investment earnings allowed by The University Foundation at Sacramento State policy shall be deposited into the Robert Tice, Ph.D. Speech Pathology and Audiology Expenditure Account #X04180.   


Expenditure Account

	Source of Funds:
	All of the earned interest allowed by The University Foundation at Sacramento State policy to be allocated outside of the endowment from the Robert Tice, Ph.D. Speech Pathology and Audiology Endowment, Account #X01010, and private contributions made directly to this fund.

	Purpose / Use of Fund:
	For use at the discretion of the Department of Speech Pathology and Audiology in support of the graduate programs.  


Donations are not only a one time contribution to the department but rather, the funds continue to make money and fund the department in the future. Donation checks can be made payable to UEI with the Robert Tice Endowment indicated on the memo line.
